
Proposed Transaction Privilege Tax (TPT) Changes 
for Town of Clifton 
Post Date:  5/14/2025 
Proposed Tax Increase  
 
The Mayor and Town Council of Clifton, Arizona will hold a public hearing to consider 
approval of proposed changes to the Town’s Transaction Privilege Tax (TPT) Code  
pursuant to A.R.S. Sections 9-499.15 and 42-6052. The proposed hearing will be held 
not less than sixty (60) days after the posting of this notice at the Town Hall Council 
Chambers located at 510 Coronado Boulevard, Clifton, Arizona 85533. 
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